
 

  

 
 

                       Friday 9th February 2024 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

KS1 Black Country Living Museum - Wednesday 28th February 
 

To enhance our history curriculum, we have arranged a trip for KS1 to the Black Country Living 
Museum on Wednesday 28th February. The day will include looking at how transport has changed 
over the years.  
The children must arrive at school for 8.00am and will be travelling by school minibus, accompanied 
by myself and several other adults.  
  
A lot of the day may be spent outside children, but children should wear their school uniform, but also 
have a waterproof coat, with wellies or other sturdy footwear.  
The cost of the trip is £11.75 and children must also bring a packed lunch.  
 
The children will be returning to school at approximately 4.00pm, traffic permitting.  
 
If you would like your child to take part in this visit, please complete the online consent form, along 
with your payment, and your child`s choice of packed lunch via Scopay. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Boon 
Class Teacher 
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